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End of Life (EOL) Notice 
March 23rd 2023 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Laird Connectivity have improved and optimized the LTE performance of our Sentrius RG191+LTE 
IP67 Gateway product. This has led to the launch of a new part number for the latest version of the 
product – 450-00109-K2.  

In order to ensure customer clarity and streamline operations, Laird Connectivity is announcing the End 
of Life (EOL) of the current part # 450-00109-K1. 

There is no Last Time Buy (LTB) being offered for the current part # 450-00109-K1, as its replacement 
450-00109-K2, is being made available as a direct replacement with no core functionality differences 
between the products, The changes in the variants are the adding of an additional external LTE 
antenna, internal optimizations for improved LTE performance and the product now holds Verizon and 
AT&T certifications. Full details of any software updates are available in the Software Release Notes 
document on the Sentrius ™ RG1xx product page of www.lairdconnect.com  

Any customer previously purchasing and utilizing the 450-00109-K1, can seamlessly utilise the  
450-00109-K2 in its place. 

 

Part number affected:  

▪ 450-00109-K1 – Sentrius™ RG191+LTE IP67 

Replacement part number: 

▪ 450-00109-K2 – Sentrius™ RG191+LTE IP67 (AT&T and Verizon) 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please contact 
your usual sales representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sen Ragavan 
Senior Product Manager 
Laird Connectivity  
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